
                                                                                   

 
 
 
 

                                                                      
 
                                                                     Norwich Public Parking Commission 
                                                                       10 Falls Ave /Transportation Center          
                                                                                   PO BOX 127 
                                                                                  Norwich, CT 
                                                                                      06360 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
May 19, 2022 
 
 
Ms. Betsy Barrett, City Clerk 
100 Broadway 
Norwich, Ct. 
06360 
 
 
Ms. Barrett,  
 
This is to inform you that the July 19, 2022 regular meeting of the Norwich Public Parking 
Commission has been cancelled. 
 
At the Special Meeting held on May 17, 2022, the members voted to cancel the July 2022 
meeting. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Judith A. Rizzuto 
Administrator, NPPC 


